
Friday 19th  
June 2020 
9.00—2.00 

Could your children do with their toys and books refreshing? 

If so, please bring along your unwanted toys and books (good  

quality only please) on Friday 12th June and leave in the boxes in 

the bike shelter. 

 Then on Friday 19th June (after a week being in quarantine),  

tables will be laid out with your goods in the bike shelter for 

families to take. 

 We will adopt a ‘look, don’t touch’ policy when browsing. 

 We request that only one family at a time browse to                

accommodate  social distancing expectations. 


